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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Ereecy  McNeal on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 1:39 PM
To: 'didimacnab@earthlink.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 

20190021

 
Good Afternoon, Deirdre Macnab 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Numbers 20190015 to 20190021, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Public Service Commission 
 
Ereecy McNeal     Commission Deputy Clerk I 
P. (850)413-6656 
E.emcneal@psc.state.fl.us 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: didimacnab@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:didimacnab@everyactioncustom.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 10:45 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Stop utilities from making it harder to save money on bills; Docket Nos. 20190015 to 20190021 
 
Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk, 
 
I have solar on our cattle ranch. We have FOUR arrays. Why? Because it saves us money!!!! 
 
Why would you make it hard for Florida residents to save money? Money that will STAY in Florida..paying for home 
improvements, college educations, business investments, etc.  
 
Please help Floridians by setting strong goals and help  families cut energy waste and save money on bills.  
 
Your recent proposed utility goals continue an alarming trend of utilities abandoning customers on using energy 
smarter.    
 
Florida already badly trails states nationally, including in the Southeast, in capturing energy savings for customers.  
 
Come on PSC: get on the team that represents the PEOPLE of Florida. Help us help ourselves. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sincerely, 
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Deirdre macnab 
Winter Park, FL 32789 




